
Welcome     

N Watts opened the meeting and thanked all those attending. Minutes of the previous 
meeting agreed. 

Chairs Report

C Donnelly attended the Parent Council Steering Group on 5th December. Minutes from 
this were circulated to parent council in a previous email. 

Lochnorris Primary had a very successful first Christmas Fayre, which had a fantastic 
turnout. 

Head Teacher’s Report

Since our last meeting, from our School Improvement Plan, staff have taken part in 
NEST ASD and ADHD workshops. Parent group have also taken part in these 
workshops.

School NEST parent coffee & chat established 

Staff have been reviewing our progress, following the EAC Learning Visit in February 
2023, in advance of the learning review in Feb 2024.

Staff have been working on developing our IDL curriculum, which is linked to the King’s 
Foundation Harmony Project.

Very successful Christmas Fayre took place in December, where £2046 profit was 
made.

Wonderful Nativity and Christmas Concert took place in December. School staff will 
have a look at how they can encourage more pupils to return for the evening 
performance.

Barony Burns Competition, which includes feeder primary schools, will take place in 
March. Date tbc.

Social Media Report

Parent Council Facebook page now has 172 followers.

Fundraising Report

No Fundraising Committee held since last meeting, next meeting 3pm,12th March.

Parent Council Bank Account

Volunteers needed to help with this

Next Meeting

Tuesday 12th March – In Person at the Barony Campus




